
My dear students and parents, 

 Welcome to a new SchoolNova year! My name is Janna Gabinoff and I will be 

your Math0 teacher. I look forward to making this a wonderful and fun school year. 

In this class I will be playing games with the students so that they can learn math 
but also feel comfortable in the class room. Throughout the year, your child will learn 
about number names and how to count up to 20, solve addition and subtraction word 
problems using a number line, comparing numbers, sorting, categorizing, and classifying 
objects, introduction to set, learn analogies, patterns, simple logic problems, identifying 
and describing shapes and composing simple shapes to form a larger one. This will help 
your child develop their attention, memory and fine motor skills.  

 All Math0 material will be printed in classwork and homework books. For homework we 
are going to have two books (odd and even№), so I can see and check your child’s 
homework. Homework will be assigned every week and I insist that your child completes 
these assignments. Try not to have your child do their homework in one day. I 
recommend that it is best that you divide it and have it done throughout the week. 
Homework will be collected and checked and the students with accomplished 
homework will receive a sticker. If you and your child have a question on one of the 
home works please feel free to contact me or ask me after class. 

 Please try not to miss school, but if your child is sick or away that day you can 

always find the missing homework and class work in your workbooks and on our 

SchoolNova website under Homework. 

Please try not to be late for the class. It is very disruptive especially for small children. 

During the 2019-2020 school year I will provide each student with their own 

materials such as pencils, paper, erasers, games and small prizes. I am going to collect 

$10 materials fee.  

I’m very excited to work with you and your child. If you have any questions feel 

free to contact me before or after class, or just email me at gabinoff@schoolnova.org 

 

Sincerely, 

Janna Gabinoff 


